
Project details 
Downer has started work on slip remediation and strengthening 
near 257 Pine Valley Road. The project includes building a 500+ 
block Magnum stone wall to support the damaged road and 
installing a 2.5m x 2m longbox culvert to direct water from the 
Southern side to the Northern side, preventing erosion and 
maintaining road stability. To further protect the embankments, 
large stones called riprap are being placed to absorb and deflect 
water energy, stopping soil erosion. 

Pine Valley Road Update 

Work to date 
Crews have been hard at work since 
arriving on-site on Monday, 
September 2nd. This has involved 
excavating the roadway and existing 
culvert, with over 3,000 tonnes of soil 
removed. Fifteen sheet piles have 
been installed to support the block 
wall, and all flora and fauna have 
been temporarily relocated as have 
all power, and internet services.  
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Traffic Management  FAQ’S 

Why is a road closure required? 

The roadway is reƋuired to be completely excavated in order 
to install the new 6 meter deep culvert and the retaining 
structure. /t is not safe or practical to have vehicles or 
pedestrians traveling through .  

How long will the road closure be place for? 

tork is expected to take approximately 3 months to 
complete. Kur teams are operating up to 12 hours a day, 6 
days a week in order to complete works and reconnect Pine 
Valley Road. 

What detour route is available?
 A detour is in place via Kahikatea Flat Road and Dairy Flat 
Highway for both eastbound and westbound traffic
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